
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
22nd May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

With the end of Term 5 today, Friday 22nd May, I am writing to update parents of our Year 2, 3, 4 and 5 

pupils.   

 

Your collective hard work and dedication to home learning has been greatly appreciated by the 

Blackboys staff and I personally thank you for your positive engagement.  Through parents’ support, 

pupils have continued to make progress in their learning; one of our core aims as a school. 

 

As you will be aware, we are currently preparing for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 to join the children of 

keyworkers at school from Monday 1st June.  This date will also mark the recommencement of your 

child’s home learning.  Work will continue to be uploaded each morning on the class pages of the School 

website.  Despite face to face teaching returning for Reception, Year 1, and Year 6, staff are still 

enthusiastic about setting home learning and would still value email interaction with families.  Please 

though be aware on the extra time pressures this places on our classteachers. 

 

There will obviously be less available time for year group Zoom lessons now and teachers will not be able 

to respond so readily during the day, but please be assured that the welfare and education of "home-

schoolers" is still in the fore-front of our minds.   

 

We certainly hope to continue with the weekly family quiz and a slimmed down version of the Gold Book 

Assembly will continue to appear weekly on our YouTube Channel. 

 

All staff hope that you and your family enjoy a restful, safe and healthy mid-term break.  Should you 

have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me, via email in the first instance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr G Sullivan 

Headteacher 
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